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October 26, 2018
New York, New York
 

Hodgson Russ Reception for NYSSBA Convention

Rosie O'Grady's 

 800 Seventh Avenue at 52nd Street

 New York, NY 10019

(located across the street from the convention hotel)

 

The education law attorneys at Hodgson Russ are looking forward to the 2018 New
York State School Boards Association (NYSSBA) Annual Convention in New York
City, and we hope to see you there. In order to continue our discussions after the
opening of the convention, we invite you to join us and your peers for drinks and
appetizers at our post-conference reception:

We welcome superintendents, administrators, board of education members and all
who wish to join us. Spouses and other guests are encouraged to attend: there is no
need to RSVP.

 

Sincerely,

Jeffrey F. Swiatek
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